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Continued from A13

     Long Creek School District #17 of 
 Long Creek, Oregon 

 is seeking a qualified 7-12 teacher for core courses 
 and electives for the 2015-2016 academic year.  

 Salary is negotiable and district housing is available.
      For more information on the position or how to 

 apply,  contact Bill DeLong, Superintendent
          • Phone: 541-421-3896, ext. 302

 • Cell:  541-508-9554. 
 • Email: delongb@grantesd.k12.or.us 
 • Fax: 541-421-3012

    Or Jessica Perry, Office Manager :
 • Phone 541-421-3896 ext. 301
 • Cell: 541-508-9164
 • Email: perryj@grantesd.k12.or.us

 Position is open until filled.
 Long Creek School is an equal opportunity employer.

Employment

Continued on A17

Community  
Counseling  
Solutions is a 
501(c)3 is  
recruiting for a 
full-time Mental 
Health Specialist III 
for Gilliam, Wheeler 
and Sherman  
Counties. This  
position will  
provide therapy, 
assessment, case 
management, and 
other related  
services to  
individuals with 
mental health 
and alcohol/drug 
concerns, and will 
work non-traditional 
hours including 
evenings and one 
weekend day per 
week. The  
incumbent will  
work out of their 
home and must 
have reliable  
transportation as 

be required.   
Minimum  
requirement of a 
Bachelor’s degree in 
psychology, social 
work, or other  
human service 

possess CADC 

able to obtain one 
within one year. Pay 
DOE. Salary range 
$40,100 - $58,500/
yr. Excellent  

an application at 
www.community-
counselingsolutions.
org, forward cover 
letter and resume to 
human resources at 
ladawn.fronapel@
gobhi.net. Open 

_________________

WAFLA and  
employer  
member(s) is  

 
temporary outdoor  
agricultural  
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must have 
3 months of  
agricultural  
experience with 
tree fruit base and 
must be legally 
authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 40hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free housing 
available for  
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
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their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided.  
Transportation 
and subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Positions  
are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

WAFLA and  
employer  
member(s) is  

 
temporary outdoor  
agricultural  
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must  
have 3 months 
of agricultural 
experience with 
tree fruit base and 
must be legally 
authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 40hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free housing 
available for  
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided.  
Transportation 
and subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Positions  
are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

WAFLA and  
employer  
member(s) is  

 
temporary outdoor  
agricultural  
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must  
have 3 months 
of agricultural 
experience with 
tree fruit base and 
must be legally 
authorized to work 

in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 40 hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free housing 
available for  
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided.  
Transportation 
and subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Positions  
are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

WAFLA and  
employer  
member(s) is  

 
temporary outdoor  
agricultural  
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must  
have 3 months 
of agricultural 
experience with 
tree fruit base and 
must be legally 
authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 40 hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free housing 
available for  
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided.  
Transportation 
and subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Positions  
are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

WAFLA and  
employer  
member(s) is  

 
temporary outdoor  
agricultural  
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 

be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must  
have 3 months 
of agricultural 
experience with 
tree fruit base and 
must be legally 
authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 40hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free housing 
available for  
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided.  
Transportation 
and subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Positions  
are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

WAFLA and  
employer  
member(s) is  

 
temporary outdoor  
agricultural  
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must  
have 3 months 
of agricultural 
experience with 
tree fruit base and 
must be legally 
authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 40 hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75%  
of hrs. Free housing 
available for  
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided.  
Transportation 
and subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Positions  
are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

WAFLA and  
employer  
member(s) is  

 
temporary outdoor  
agricultural  
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must  
have 3 months 
of agricultural 
experience with 
tree fruit base and 
must be legally 
authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 40 hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free housing  
available for  
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided.  
Transportation 
and subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract.  Positions  
are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

Mid Basin Labor is 

outdoor agricultural 
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must  
have 3 months of 
agricultural  
experience with 
corn harvest and 
must be legally 
authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 40hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free housing  
available for  
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided.  
Transportation 
and subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 

contract.  Positions  
are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

WAFLA and em-
ployer member are 

outdoor agricultural 
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must have 
3 months of agri-
cultural experience 
with tree fruit base 
and must be legally 
authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 35 hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free hous-
ing available for 
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided. Trans-
portation and sub-
sistence expenses 
to the worksite will 
be provided upon 
50% completion of 
the contract.  Posi-
tions are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

WAFLA and em-
ployer member(s) is 

outdoor agricultural 
positions. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 

workers must have 
3 months of agri-
cultural experience 
with tree fruit base 
and hop harvest 
and must be legally 

authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 

anticipate a 40 hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free hous-
ing available for 
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided. Trans-
portation and sub-
sistence expenses 
to the worksite will 
be provided upon 
50% completion of 
the contract.  Posi-
tions are available 

your nearest State 
Work Force Agency.  
Please reference 
job order number 

_________________

WAFLA and  
employer  
member(s) is  

outdoor agricultural 
positions. Name 
and location(s) 
can be obtained 
from your nearest 
State Work Force 

orchard workers 
must have 3 months 
of agricultural 
experience with row 
crop vegetables 
and must be legally 
authorized to work 
in the United States. 
A guaranteed wage 
of $11.37/hour, and 

anticipate a 40 hr. 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hrs. Free housing  
available for  
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment will 
be provided.  
Transportation 
and subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract.  Positions  
are available 

at your nearest 
State Work Force 
Agency.  Please 
reference job order 

_________________

Hiring Caregivers 
& Med Aides, full-
time or part-time -- 
Valley View Senior 
Living. Looking for 
compassionate, 
caring people to 
join our team as 
resident caregivers 
supporting our 
residents with daily 
living tasks. Get 
training while 
working in the 
healthcare industry 
today! Varying shifts 
available.  
Experience is a 
plus. Wage  
depending on 
experience. Clean 
drug screen and 
background check 
required. Applicants 

NW Valley View 
Dr., online at www.
valleyviewliving.net, 
or email resumes 
to employment@
valleyviewliving.net.
_________________

DeAtley Crushing 
Company is seeking 
persons for all  
positions.  
Demanding physical 
labor with long 
hours. Willing to 
travel throughout 
NW. Competitive 

package including: 
medical/dental/ 
vision, 401K/ 
Retirement Plan, 
paid holidays/ 
vacation. Send 
resumes to PO Box 
759 Lewiston, ID 
83501 or fax to  

_________________

Part-time heavy 
equipment 
operator. Need 
experience, D6, 
excavator, etc. 
Leave message, 
541-932-4188.

MyEagleNews.com


